
Engineering Statement

Minor Change to CP for K33PR-D

Proposed Changes:

Change back to a omnidirectional antenna and a small decrease in EIRP.

Environmental Statement:

Antenna will be installed on an existing wooden pole and the equipment installed in an existing
building. No construction is involved. The site is an existing antenna farm.

Radiation Compliance:

Non-ionizing radiation at ground level head height is less than the allowable public exposure
limit. No special precautions are required.

Respectfully submitted,
Charles J. Cannaliato
Consulting Engineer
200 Evans Avenue
Missoula, MT 59801-5831
406-728-7693
charlie@montana.com


